
Village of Akron 
21 Main Street 

PO Box 180 
Akron, NY  14001 

 
 
 
 
 
January 30, 2008 
 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, N.Y.  12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
Please find enclosed the Village of Akron’s mini-rate case 
request.  The Village of Akron has not requested a rate increase 
since 1978.  We have included the new tariff sheets for the 
Village of Akron. 
 
Please advise if there is any additional information that you 
need and when these rates may be placed in service.  I can be 
contacted at 716-542-9636, ext. 203. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Daniel P. Borchert, CMC/RMC 
Clerk-Treasurer 
 
Enclosures 
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